
Hello everyone! 

I hope you have had a good Week 2 of learning 

from home and that you are all keeping safe and 

happy at home. 

This week I helped Mrs Ainslie to do her school 

work from home.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My favourite part was reading your emails and 

seeing what you are all up to! 



Some of the jobs we needed to do were tricky, so 

we asked Mrs English for some help.  

 

Seeing Mrs English made me think about our 

favourite Charlie Bear dance, Agadoo. Mrs Ainslie 

found it for me on Youtube and we gave it a go at 

home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Then I helped Mrs Ainslie to look for some fun 

Easter activities for you to do in the school 

holidays. I hope you have a nice time with your 

family, keep busy and keep active! 

 

Lots of love, 

Bearemy  


